COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS CITY OF ATTICA

4-15-2021

The Common Council for the City of Attica met on April 15th, 2021, at 6:00 P.M.

Those present at the meeting were: Council Members; Mr. Larry Grant, Mrs. Kaylie Carnahan, Mrs. Valarie Maus, Mrs. Patricia Hargan and Mr. Scott Voorhees, Also, present were Mayor Duane Roderick, and Clerk-Treasurer Joanne Broadwater.

The Common Council for the City of Attica met in a special public session for an Economic Development Discussion and update from Rod Bannon. Rod discussed the development of the 200 block of North Perry St, and the progress of the not for profit he is establishing for the purpose of future economic development.

Several residents, as well as Mainstreet members asked questions regarding the proposed development and provided feedback to Rod about said development of the 200 block in downtown Attica.

Bannon asked for another special meeting to be scheduled on April 29th to continue the conversation, Roderick confirmed.

ADJORNMENT:

Roderick stated he had no further business and requested a motion to adjourn. The next Council meeting will be held Monday April 26th, 2021 at 6:00pm.

Carnahan made the motion to adjourn, Hargan seconded, all were in favor, motion passed, meeting adjourned.

Duane Roderick, Mayor

ATTEST:

Joanne Broadwater, Clerk-Treasurer